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President's Message 
 

Hello dear friends,

Here is the final Newsletter of the season with some important updates for you to note:

After much consultation with the trip leaders and executive, the final three daytrips will 
remain on the schedule.
Lost Lake, January 30 (Jeannette 604 520-1052) CANCELLED
Callaghan Valley on Saturday, February 12 (Jeannette 604 520-1052)
Manning Park on Sunday, February 20 (Kathy 604 839-2776)
Callaghan Valley on Saturday, March 5 (Jeannette 604 520-1052)

Please notify the trip leaders if you wish to add or remove your name to any of the trips. 
Both the February 20th and March 5th trips need to fill more seats on the bus in order for 
them to go ahead. It is very important that we confirm our numbers early so the bus 
company can be notified as to the status of each trip. 

Our final meeting which was tentatively planned for Monday, February 7, is postponed. 
Please watch for information in the spring about an outdoor social gathering for the club.

Our fabulous wind-up dinner is cancelled this year with hopes that next year we will 
again be able to come together to celebrate a successful season.

Lastly, due to all the trip cancellations, the executive has decided that the membership 
fees from this season will be applied to next season. We hope that all of you will 
continue to support the club and that 2022/23 will be an amazing year.

Best wishes to all of you,
Jeannette Blanchard 
Jeannette (jeannette_blanchard@hotmail.com)
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